
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 June 2016 

 

 

Dear Rob, 

 

RE: Project Nexus consultation on options for a successful implementation 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation proposing an 

additional delay to the NEXUS programme. 

 

We agree with Ofgem and the conclusions of the PWC analysis that NEXUS 

implementation be delayed and note the target “go-live” of between 1 February 2017 

and 1 April 2017.  

 

We are critically aware of the congestion and potential overlap of IT and system 

changes that are being progressed by the industry including DCC rollout and the faster 

switching programme. To ensure all these programmes are efficiently delivered for 

consumers it is important that these large change programmes are appropriately 

scheduled and aligned. We trust any clarity as to the exact timing of the implementation 

will be communicated to all industry participants as soon as possible. 

 

If you require any further information related to our response please contact 

Ben.Sheehy@cooperativeenergy.coop in the first instance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Pete Westall 

Group General Manager 

 

 

 

 


